
 

 

 

Following the successful and safe completion of stage one of the project to replace the dying Poplar Trees along Brown’s Field side of 

Carr Lane the Town Council would like to invite residents to take part in stage two of this exciting project.  

Stage two will see the planting of fifty Cercis siliquastrum (commonly known as Judas Tree) and provides the opportunity for our   

community to get hands on involvement in a project which will truly benefits for years to come.  

The Cercis siliquastrum truly is tree for all seasons. This tree species, puts out a generous abundance of bright cerise pink blossoms in 

spring for a dazzling display. Set against a blue sky in spring this tree is unrivalled for flower-power. In summer lovely heart-shaped 

leaves appear on delicate branches and long bean-pod-like structures adorn the tree. Once autumn comes, the leaves give off sunset-

shades of red, again giving a dazzling display set against a September sky. It has a well-structured framework of stems that can be fully 

appreciated in winter on crisp, bright days.  

Unfortunately, there are a limited number trees available to be planted, particularly as each of the local primary schools have been 

given an allocation. Therefore demand is expected to be high and we have to operate on a first come first severed basis.  

To book your place at this event please contact Prescot Town Council on 0151 443 3933 or email enquiries@prescot-tc.gov.uk 

This project has been jointly funded by Prescot Town Council and KMBC and delivered by the Town Council with support from the Friends of KGV Brown’s Field and Carr 

Lane Woods.   


